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MINISTRY OF EDUCATION
TE TAHUHU O TE MATAURANGA

13 SEP 2017

P Lander
fyi-request-6423-868cc230@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Lander

Thank you for your email of 16 August 2017 in which you request information regarding the
proposed relocation of Te Kura Kaupapa Maori o Te Wananga Whare Tapere o Takitimu.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

| understand that during your recent telephone conversation with Senior Advisor, Andrew
Buchanan, which followed your 4 September meeting with Project Manager, Danae Weston,
it was explained that we needed to extend the time limit for responding to your request in
order to complete the necessary consultations. In accordance with section 15A(1)(b) of the
Act, | am therefore extending the date for our response to you until 11 October 2017.
However, we would hope to be able to respond sooner than this date.

Please let me know if there is anything you would like to discuss. | can be contacted at
simon.sanders@education.govt.nz.

You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision. You can do this by writing
to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington

6143.

Yours sincerely

Government, Executive and Ministerial Services
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